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Across

3. Protecting the vulnerable but 
attention is focused on the nature and 
quality of consent (as one word). 
[UNDUEINFLUENCE]
5. The action of the stronger party is 
the focus (as one word). 
[UNCONSCIONABLECONDUCT]
6. This can be a remedy for estoppel 
and unconscionable conduct. 
[CONSTRUCTIVETRUST]
7. When you ask about unconscionable 
conduct, students frequently refer to 
this case involving the Commercial Bank 
of Australia. [AMADIO]

Down

1. The wife in Garcia v National 
Australia Bank [1998] 194 CLR 395 was 
a. [VOLUNTEER]
2. This is a famous estoppel case from 
1988. [WALTONSVMAHER]
4. Where an expectation has been 
created that certain things will occur, 
this doctrine prevents a party from 
departing from that expectation. 
[ESTOPPEL]



Across

8. The Wife's Special - from Yerkey v 
Jones (1938) 63 CLR 649 and Garcia v 
National Australia Bank [1989] 194 CLR 
395. [EQUITY]




